
 
 

Browns Corner 

Camp 2019 

By Nana 

 
(First row left to right: Lila (6), Gigi (6), Teddy (5). Second row: Elle (7), Zoë 

(10), Tyler (8) Third row: Co-Directors, Nana and Grampa) 

The Co-Directors of Browns Corner Camp 

2019 were pleased to host six campers for 

what proved to be a memorable experience 

for all. In the picture above the campers are 

about to take a ride on the Patriot, out of St. 

Michaels, MD. The owner and skipper of 

the boat, John Marrah, is a friend of Nana 

and Grampa’s and the campers received 

special treatment while on board.  

 
 

In addition to our boat ride adventure, we 

spent a lot of time at Browns Corner Park.  
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A Shutterfly book is coming soon! 



Quotes from Browns 

Corner Campers: 
 

When asked the question “What did you 

like most about Browns Corner Camp?” this 

is how the campers responded: 

 

Teddy liked: 

 

“going in the pool.” 

“having s’mores and ice cream.” 

“watching movies.” 

 

Lila liked: 

 

“the weenie roast.” 

“eating ice cream.” 

“going on adventures.” 

“going to the library.” 

 

Gigi liked: 

 

“baking, setting the table, watching 

movies, going in the pool, making water 

balloons and having a weenie roast.” 

“the marshmallow roast and everything 

(and eating ice cream too!).” 

“the Browns Corner Directors.” 

 

Elle liked: 

 

“Italian ice, cookies, veggie chips and 

cookies.” 

“the boat ride.” 

“the weenie roast and s’mores.” 

“playing in the pool.” 

“watching movies.” 

“making a pot holder.” 

“Most of all I liked playing with my 

cousins.” 

 

Tyler said: 

 

“I liked everything but the things I liked 

most were: 

• Badminton 

• Time with cousins 

• Having special meals 

• Water fights/water balloons 

• Adventures – being in the woods, 

having a lot of fun.” 

 

Zoë said: 

 

“I liked being a leader and helping 

out with the other kids. I liked 

playing in the pool and going on fun 

trips with my cousins. I also liked 

breakfast and watching movies. This 

year was my favorite year so far.” 

 

Happy Birthday to: 

Jo     June 2 

Gigi     July 12 

Chin    July 13 

Sharon    July 16 

Tyler    August 13 

 

Happy Anniversary to the Ahaghotus 

August  4 

 

 

 

 

 
Bonus Question: 
How many words can you spell from the 

letters in the words Browns Corner 

Camp? Write your answers below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Have a report, article or some art work that 

you would like included in the Browns Browns Browns Browns 

Corner GazetteCorner GazetteCorner GazetteCorner Gazette?  

 

Send to Nana at cfrandal@gmail.com or 

via snail mail at 2621 Church Hill Road, 

Centreville, MD, 21617. If you send it, we 

will publish it.  

 

We publish “All the News That’s Fit to “All the News That’s Fit to “All the News That’s Fit to “All the News That’s Fit to 

Print!”Print!”Print!”Print!”    

Happy Summer! 


